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Request: 
 
I hereby request the following information under the provisions of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 relating to gull control measures in your authority area: 

details of gull control activities undertaken in the last five years (and earlier if 
possible); 

No gull control activities have been undertaken 

an evaluation of how successful those gull control activities have been; 

N/A 

details of planned gull control activities for 2020 and beyond; 

No activities planned 

spending on gull control for the financial year 2019 - 2020 and proposed spending 
for the financial year 2020 - 2021. 

No spending has been made on gull control or proposed 

 


